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Announcing the  
 

SPMS SPRING Book Fair!!! 
 
Yes, spring is almost here (well, maybe it will show up sometime in the distant future!) 
and it’s time for the MS Book Fair! Climb over those snow drifts and celebrate the idea 
that spring will eventually get here by shopping for great books at the book fair! 
 
The book fair will be held in the MS Media Center and is  
open to the public at the following times: 
 

● Wednesday, March 6: 7:30-8:30 a.m., 2:30-3:30 p.m. 
● Thursday, March 7: 7:30-8:30 a.m., 2:30-7:00 p.m. 
● Friday, March 8: 7:30-8:30 a.m. 

 
Go to ​http://www.scholastic.com/bf/stpetermiddleschool​ to ​VOLUNTEER ​at the book 
fair or to sign up for​ Student eWallets​. (eWallet lets you use your credit card to put 
money in a book fair account for your child. You set a spending cap and only get 
charged for the amount of your child’s purchase. There’s no need to send cash to 
school with your child!) 
 
Contact Karen Snay (​ksnay@stpeterschools.org​) with questions. 
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Starting on Monday, March 4th, we'll have Study Buddies available to help students with their 
schoolwork from 3:05-4:00 in the Media Center. 
 
For now, they will be coming on Mondays, Tuesdays and Thursdays.  We are hoping we'll 
have more tutors joining them!  Stay posted!  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


